
 

 

 
COMMITTEE ON FACULTY WELFARE 
 

October 21, 2015 

 

To:  Jose Wudka 
Riverside Division Academic Senate 

    
From:  Jennifer Hughes, Chair  

Committee on Faculty Welfare 
   
Re: Proposed Revisions to Senate Bylaw 140 – University Committee on 

Affirmative Action and Diversity 
 
At its meeting on October 20, 2015, the Committee on Faculty Welfare discussed the 
proposed revisions to Senate Bylaw 140 – University Committee on Affirmative Action 
and Diversity. The Committee felt the inclusion of the word “equity” in University 
Committee title would allow the committee to open up the category to deal with more broad 
cases of difference beyond women and minorities. By a vote of +8-0-0, Faculty Welfare 
strongly endorses the revision and motivation behind the change.  
 
 
 
 


